LC Paper No. CB(4)88/12-13(06)

Below is the point of view from 22 Grant Schools:

The stance of Grant Schools Council:

The Grant Schools Council supports reduction of class size
according to either the proposed -3-2-1 or -1-1-1 in the coming
three years. However for schools that are running on the feeder
school system or through-train system, they should be given the
option to either remain status quo (Class size: 34+2) or go along
with the other schools to reduce class size according to the
number approved by EDB subsequently.





